
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

9th September 2022 

 

PE Lessons 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Your child’s PE lessons will start week commencing 12th September 
2022. Please find below the day that your child will take part in PE. 
 
Nursery am session – Thursday 
Nursery pm session - Friday 
Reception – Friday 
Year 1 – Tuesday 
Year 2 – Wednesday 
Year 3 – Tuesday 
Year 4 – Wednesday 
Year 5 – Monday 
Year 6 – Thursday 
Nurture – Thursday 
 
PE is a vital part of the curriculum for your child. Please ensure that 
your child comes to school wearing the correct PE kit on the day of 
their lesson. There is no PE requirement for children in nursery. 
 

• White plain or polo t-shirt  
• Black shorts  



  

• Black PE pumps/trainers for outdoors 
• Plain black tracksuits can also be worn. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hazeldine 
Associate Deputy Headteacher 


